Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Petition W-3527 697 Salisbury Ridge Rd -opposed to refining

From: Shannon <shannon@6penguins.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 12:32 PM

To: amym@cityofws.or; Shelley Pelton <shelleyp@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Petition W-3527 697 Salisbury Ridge Rd -opposed to refining

As a resident of Washington Park, | am OPPOSED to the approval of the application for rezoning of the above residential
lot for commercial purposes.

The proposed restaurant will not serve the nearby residential community and it is locating in a residential location. We
should be doing everything possible to preserve the residential area.

| agree 100% with the issues raised and recommended denial status in the petition.

Shannon Boyle
314 Vintage Avenue



